Registrar’s Office
No:UH/REG/2021/ Date:8.4.2021

NOTIFICATION

In the wake of an alarming increase in Covid19 positive cases on the campus, the following
is informed for strict adherence, up to 25 April 2021.

1. The students staying in Hostels are strongly discouraged from going out of the campus.

2. All other residents of the campus are also advised to avoid moving out of campus unless
it is absolutely essential.

3. Outside food, provisions, etc. to be allowed only till the University Main Gate (delivery
of food).

The Chief Security Officer shall enforce the measures strictly.

(Authority: Vice-Chancellor’s Orders dated April 8, 2021)
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The Webmaster
Director, CNF




